
 
 
 
 
 

P  U  B  L  I  C     N  O  T  I  C  E 
 
 
 
 
The Board of Appeals has NOT SCHEDULED a meeting for July 24, 2013.  The next regular 
meeting is scheduled for WEDNESDAY, JULY 31, 2013, City Hall, Room 416, 5:00 pm,       
One Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place. 
 
Please feel free to call 575-6880 if there are any questions concerning this or any other appeal 
matter. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

BOARD STAFF 
 
 
Date Posted:  July 19, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


